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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 SCHOOL CLOSED   HALF 
TERM    

Mon 31 Oct - Mon 7 Nov  

(dates are inclusive)    

Tues 8 Nov  Pupils return to school   
                                                   
   PTA meeting 6.30pm                        
Wed 9 Nov  P1—P7 Flu    
   vaccination  

Sat 12 Nov   GL Examination P7 

Mon 14 Nov     Anti Bullying Week 

Fri 18 Nov        Children In Need                  
        Non-Uniform Day 

Sat 19,26 Nov        AQE Examination           
Sat 3 Dec  P7          
           
Tues 6 Dec   P1– P3 visit to                 

      Pantomime 

 

 W/C 12 Dec  Christmas Nativity  

        Play, further details  

        to follow 

 

Tues 20 Dec   P4—P7 Cinema trip 

 

Wed 21 Dec  P1– P7  finish at   

   12 .30pm.       

              No PM Nursery   

PARENT INTERVIEWS 
Thank you for attending and taking 

part in our parental interviews.  

 

I trust they  have been helpful in 

informing you about your child’s 

progress. We also value your input and 

contributions about your child and 

their learning at these meetings. 

 

Thank you to all the teaching staff for 

preparing and making these useful and 

relevant.  

 

Due to staff absence some interviews 

need to be rescheduled and we look 

forward to meeting you in due course.  

 

Enjoy a lovely half term break everyone! 

 

 

 
 

 

BOOK FAIR AND 

LIBRARY 
A huge thank you to all who came 

and supported our Book Fair. Your 

purchases earned the school 

£473.97 to spend on new library 

books!  Working with the PTA, 

who have significantly funded the 

development of the library during 

previous years, we are also 

planning a ‘Celebration Event/

Opening of the Library’, so look 

out for more details to follow! 

 

 

 

P4 ‘Healthy Teeth’ 
Primary 4 are learning facts and 

information about teeth and how 

to look after them.  As part of their 

topic, everyone in Nursery - P7 

received  a toothbrush and 

toothpaste, a ‘Molar System’ 

information leaflet and a sticker.  

Thank you P4 pupils and teachers!  
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School News 
Keeping parents up-to-date with recent news and  

informed about upcoming events. 
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SCHOOL COUNCIL 
 

Our School Council aims to help children contribute to school issues that concern them and their peers. 

Our pupils created some fantastic election campaigns to put themselves forward to represent their year group on 

the School Council. Once the votes were in, the following members were elected! Well done to our ambassadors! 

 

 

 

P5 Josh and Brooke 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P6 Dylan and Amelia 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P7 Frankie and Lacie 
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HARVEST THANKSGIVING 
Many thanks for your generous donations to the Newtownabbey Food Bank 

appeal as part of our Harvest Assembly.                                                                  

                     

These donations have been gratefully received. 

 

 

 

WINNER OF ‘GUESS THE NUMBER OF  SWEETS IN THE JAR’ 
The children enjoyed submitting their guesses this week.  The correct answer was 196.  

Zosia (P7) is the winner with the correct guess of 196. Well done Zosia!  

Arianna her sister was second with a guess of 197!  Girls - don’t eat them all at once!   

This has raised £119  for PTA funds—thank you! 

 

POPPY APPEAL 

Poppies and associated merchandise will go on sale on Tuesday 8 November. 

Suggested donation is 20p for a poppy or 50p -£1 for merchandise.                  

(cash only, no change available). 

 

 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 
Our Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 14 October was an outstanding success. Thank you to all who donated 

buns, cakes, money and also their time to help out with the morning and to those who attended it.  Thank you to 

the staff for organising and setting up for this event. We raised over £410.00 on the day!! This is an amazing 

amount for a very worthwhile charity. 

 



Mossgrove Monthly, October 2022 

School News 
Keeping parents up-to-date with recent news and  

informed about upcoming events. 

SCHOOL OFFICE 

Telephone: 02890 844665  or Email: info@mossgroveps.newtownabbey.ni.sch.uk 

PTA AGM 
The annual PTA AGM was held on 4 October 2022.  Thank you to everyone who has been willing to take on the 

following roles of responsibility on the PTA Committee. 

 

                                   Vice Principal:   Mr Wenlock 

                                   Chairperson:    Mrs Smyth 

                                   Vice Chairperson:   Mrs Forster 

                                   Secretary:    Mrs Wallace 

                                   Treasurer:    Mrs Shannon 

                                   Teacher Rep:  Mrs McKee 
 

 

ADDITIONAL MEMBERS/HELPERS FOR PTA EVENTS 
More parent members will be made most welcome to attend future meetings.  Also if you are unable to attend 

PTA meetings but would be willing to help at PTA events, please contact the school office or speak to any of the 

Committee Members so that you can be contacted when needed.   
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SCHOOL SAFEGAURDING TEAM 

If you have any concerns of a child protection nature, please contact the designated teacher, Mrs Gillespie. 

The following are members of the schools Safeguarding Team: 

• Designated Teacher:                                 Mrs A Gillespie 

• Deputy Designated Teacher:                Mrs O McKee 

• Deputy Designated Teacher (Nursery)         Mrs L Elliot  

• Principal:               Mrs E Sinton 

• Designated Governor for Child Protection:            Mrs V Bryans 

• Chair of the Board of Governors:           Mr R Young 

 

PARENT RESOURCES 

The High Five newsletter is a resource pack for families and primary aged pupils in relation to 

staying safe physically but also emotionally and mentally using the Health and Social Care 

Take 5 framework.   Please see link below to access the latest edition:  

 https://tinyurl.com/mrxnh9wp 

NI4 KIDS 

For the ultimate ‘what's on’ guide for family events in Northern Ireland. Parenting, health, edu-

cation, family lifestyle, competitions and activities for  school age children please see link below. 

                           https://ni4kids.com 

 

PUBLIC HEALTH GUIDANCE ON INFECTION CONTROL IN SCHOOLS 

Please see the attached information poster regarding a range of illnesses and the recommended period children 

should be to be kept away from school. 

 

Please note that if your child has had vomiting and/or diarrhoea, the guidance recommends that your child  

remains at home for 48 hours from the last episode.   

 

Advice in relation to Covid has also been added under the Respiratory Illness section.  
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October has been a busy month in 
Mossgrove! 

Here is just a snapshot!! 
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October inspired some beautiful  

art and Autumn outdoor learning! 
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Our children had lots of fun participating in Maths 
Week! They completed lots of fun mathematical 

activities. October also saw our Primary 6 children begin 
their Shared Education Programme. They have made new 

friends already! 
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